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I moved my family across the country a year ago, from Ohio to Portland.  If this bill 

has existed, we would have never taken residence here.  Where there are homeless 

camps, it is unsafe to bring children.  The violence and drug-induced psychosis are 

real and traumatizing to everyone around it.   

We see it every day near my son's preschool in Woodstock, Portland.  The idea of 

legitimizing that threatening and anti-social behavior is disturbing and deeply 

immoral. 


